

ADVISORY No. III s. 2020

NOV 17 2020

To

ALL SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENTS

From

THE REGIONAL DIRECTOR

Subject

MAIDEN ISSUE OF THE READING TEACHER- THE OFFICIAL NEWSLETTER OF DEPED REGIONAL OFFICE'S ENGLISH

CURRICULUM AND READING ADVOCACY

The Reading Teacher, the official newsletter of English Curriculum and Reading Advocacy of this Office, is formally released today, November 11, 2020.

The newsletter gathers all best practices of teachers in the implementation of K to 12 English Curriculum and Reading Advocacy.

All Education Program Supervisors in English, School Heads, and English teachers are encouraged to submit articles in the areas of English curriculum and implementation, reading advocacy program, innovative language teaching strategies, and classroom innovation, to name a few.

The release of the newsletter is quarterly starting next year, 2021: March, 4. June, and September.

For any query and article submission, kindly contact Ramil G. Ilustre, PhD, address Supervisor at Program Regional English Education ramil.ilustre@deped.gov.ph.

For information and dissemination. 5.

> B. ECLAR, PhD, CESO V Regional Director

Clmd7 November 11, 2020



